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Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 

30/4 

STEM Week 

Liturgy 

Irish dancing Club 

Tuesday  

1/5 

Y1/2 Cricket PE lessons 

Y1/2 Tennis Club 

Y3/4 Cricket Club 

Wednesday 

2/5 

 

Y4 Rugby 

Swimming Y3 

Y3/4 Tennis Club 

Thursday 

3/5 

Y3/4 Athletics Club 

Football club Y3/4 (4pm) 

Friday 

4/5 

Library REC 

 

 

 

Attendance challenge: 

Rec –  85.7% 

Year 1 – 100% 

Year 2  - 94.1% 

Year 3  - 96.6% 

Year 4  -  94.8% 

Whole school:  94.8% 

National target: 96% 

 

26th April 2018 

Next weeks Statement to live by : I know how to help others 

when they are in trouble  

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION: A reminder that the next session is this Sunday 29th April @ 

10 am after 9:00am Mass. I know Father Peter would like to see all the children at Mass 

on a Sunday leading up to the First Holy Communion.   

SPONSORED WALK: Thank you to everyone who has supported the PTFA’s sponsored 

walk. The pupils thoroughly enjoyed the walk and it was lovely to have parents and 

family members join each class. The sponsor money has already started coming in, so if 

we can have all the sponsorship by Friday 4th May we would be very grateful.  

STEM WEEK:  Next week is STEM week (Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths) 

30th April—4th May. The pupils have already been enjoying the Sphero SPRKs this 

week. Check out some of their work on our Twitter feed. Thank you to the parents who 

have kindly offered to come into school and speak with the children about their line of 

work. If any parents would still like to come in and speak to the children about STEM 

please contact the class teacher through Class Dojo.  Newcastle University will be coming 

into school later in the year to work with Y3&4 on a Young Scientists workshop.  

BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL CLUB:  Thanks to all the parents who are using School 

Gateway to book their child’s sessions.  There has been a few teething problems but 

hopefully they have all been sorted now.  As of Tuesday 8th May children will only be 

able to access the Club if their session has been booked online.  If any parents are still 

having problems with the booking system please let Mrs Callaghan know as soon as 

possible.  If you need to contact St Robert’s Club direct please use the school number 

(512031) or the mobile number (07704 913 277) as staff are not allowed to have their 

mobile phones with them when in the Club. 

RRECEPTION CLASS ASSEMBLY: Unfortunately the date of the Reception class assembly  

has been rearranged as Mrs Oliver’s new school has requested her presence that day 

and we couldn't have the assembly without her! The new date is Monday 9th July @ 

9:10am. 

 

N Freya 

R Imanie 

1 Nancy 

2 Lily M 

3 Adrianna 

4 Olivia M 

N Bethany 

R Jack 

1 Isla 

2 Lexi 

3 Ben R 

4 James 

Last weeks 

attendance   

winners: 

Year 1 

TALENTED TENNIS 

STARS:  

Well done to the 

Y3/4 tennis team 

who competed in a 

tournament at Chantry Middle School 

this week. One of our teams came 

second and the other team came 

fourth.  Their attitude and behaviour 

representing the school was excellent. 

Maybe Wimbledon might come calling 

in the future! 
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